
         

  
20th October 2023 

This Week’s Highlights 
 

In Nursery we have listened to the story “Goldilocks and the 3 Bears”, the children were supported to 

retell the story using the story map. The children thought about the Bears’ family and learned about how 

families can be very different to each other. They talked about their own families and drew a picture; these 

will be added to our family display in the home corner. 

In Reception, we listened to the story Leaf Man and made our very own leaf artwork using the leaves 
and other autumn objects we collected on our homework walk. In maths we have been looking at 
mass and comparing different weights using the language heavier and lighter. We found out that just 
because an object is big doesn’t mean it will be the heaviest.   

          ------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 1 we have been identifying number bonds within 10 by working systematically to find each 
one.  We have also used resources such as part whole models and ten frames to help.  In English we 
have been writing our letters as the wolf to persuade the villagers to let us live with them.  We have 
completed some fabulous pieces of writing! 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 2 we have been recalling our bonds to 10 and 20 in maths and in English we have been busy 

planning our own comic strip adventures and shown lots of creativity in our ideas. We can’t wait to 

read the completed versions next week! In science we carried out our investigation to discover which 

material would make the most suitable parachute and used our results to explain why.  
--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 3 we have been writing spooky nighttime setting descriptions, impressing our teachers with 

some of the dramatic verbs and adverbs that we were using! We have also been planning an 

investigation in science to build a light proof den to help our class bears get some sleep. 
           --------------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 4 we have been planning our own newspaper articles about an exciting camera find! We have 
also been busy practising column addition and subtraction in our Maths lessons and learning all about 
the structure of Ancient Mayan society in our history lessons this week.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 5, we have been working on our persuasive skills in English. We created persuasive posters to 
promote Maths Whizz, Reading Buddy and stop littering. Look at the bottom of the newsletters for 

our winners! Well done       In Maths, we have been working systematically and using reasoning to 
find missing numbers in column addition.  
                                                    ------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 6 we have started to write about a very dramatic battle scene from War Horse. We have been 
showing off our skills in swimming, we were so impressive that the swimming teacher emailed Mrs 
Dingsdale to tell her how amazing we are. In Geography, we researched some of the indigenous tribes 
of South America. 

Dates for your diary 

• More information coming soon… 
 

 

 

Our value this month is: 
 

RESPECT  
 

 

Reading 

Please make sure you listen to your 

child read at least 3 times a week 

and record this in their reading 

records.  

For those children not yet bringing 

a reading book home, please make 

sure you are reading to them as 

frequently as possible. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Ellie, Josie, Lockley & 
Macie 

Reception: Logan P, Harry L, Zoey 
M, Bobby-Paul L. 

Year 1: Logan W, Ollie P Year 4: Ellie R, Ozan K, Chelsey J, 
Jessica S 

 

Year 2: Bella H, Eduard C, Lily-Mae 
B, Aisha M 

Year 5: Freya, Milan, Madison and 
Alfie  

Year 3: Amelia, Lila, Taiwo, Krysta Year 6: Miley J, Thomas K, Frankie B, 

Bruno D 
 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week:  

Nursery - family Year 3 – opaque 
Reception- heavier Year 4 – ritual  
Year 1 – experiment Year 5 – exchange 
Year 2 – resolve Year 6 – abundant 

 
 

Weekly Winners  

Numbots. Nursery - Year 2: How many coins can you earn? 

The highest number earned over the week will get 3 dojos. Last week’s 

winner= Scarlett A, Y1 

 Mathswhizz. Years 2-6: The class with the most time spent 

on MathsWhizz that week will get 3 dojos each. Last week’s winners= Y5NO 
 
 

Times Tables  

Rockstars. 

Years 3-6: Here are your group  

battles where the winning classes of  

these battles get 3 dojos each.  

Last week’s  

winners were =  

Y3LA 
 

Next week’s battles… 

School 
Target:  

96% 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poster design winners for Year 5. 

Congratulations to Vinny Y5EK, Jacob Y5NO, and 

Olivia Y5NO for some fantastic persuasive writing 

with clear,  inventive concepts. See what they 

made below. 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


